
June 2023 Bloodborne Pathogens (BBP) 
Education 
“CEG0042 June 2023 Bloodborne 
Pathogens (BBP) Education” will be 
available via NetLearning beginning at 8 
a.m., June 1 through 11:59 p.m., June 30.
BBP education is important to assure the health and safety of our 
patients and team members. It also contributes to minimizing risk to the 
organization. This mandatory online training module helps support our 
quality and safety goals. 

All Novant Health team members are required to complete the 
BBP education by 11:59 p.m., June 30, 2023. 

Questions? 
• Talk with your leader.
• Call your local infection prevention office.

Who must complete BBP? 
All Novant Health team members and 
Novant Health providers are required to 
complete the BBP education. 

How do I access BBP 
education? 
If using a desktop/laptop, the BBP 
course must be accessed using either   
Google Chrome or Microsoft Edge as 
the browser: 

• You do not have to enroll in the BBP
module. All team members will be
automatically enrolled.

• On campus (at work): Access your
NetLearning account as normal.

• Link to NetLearning: https://
lms.healthcaresource.com/My
NetLearning/Login.aspx?id=100

https://lms.healthcaresource.com/MyNetLearning/Login.aspx?id=100

